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Wednesday 18™ December 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian

As we approach the Christmas holidays, we would like to take a moment to
express our gratitude to all of our children and their families for a fantastic term!
It has been a busy and exciting time at St Mary’'s and we are so proud of all the
hard work, creativity, and enthusiasm shown by the children.

During this season of Advent, it has been wonderful to share so many events
with you. From class led liturgies to Christmas fayres; carol concerts to
Christmas Jumper day, your support has been invaluable and we would like to
say ‘thank you.'

Throughout our Christmas nativity productions, the children have shared and
celebrated the true meaning of Christmas: the coming of our Lord and saviour
Jesus Christ into the world. It was wonderful to see their confidence, pride and
enjoyment when they were performing - well done to everyone!

On behalf of the whole school community, we would like to take this opportunity
to wish you all a happy and holy Christmas and all the very best for 2025. We
look forward to seeing you all again when school reopens to children on Monday
6™ January 2025.

With festive cheer and blessings for all

A McClurey & N Bennett

Mrs McClurey & Mr Bennett
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Dates for your diary:

6.1.25 - Feast of the Epiphany

14.1.25 SEND Information drop in session for parents. 2:45pm in the hall
16.1.25 Book & Breakfast Year 2. 8:30am in the classroom

22.1.25 Stay and Pray Key stage 2. 8:45 - 9am in the classrooms.

23.1.25 Book and Breakfast Year 1.8:30am in the classroom

29.1.25 Stay and Pray Key Stage 1. 8:45 - 9am in the classrooms.

30.1.25 Book & Breakfast Reception. 8:30am in the classroom

3.2.25 Aspirations Week
6.2.25 Book & Breakfast Year 2. 8:30am in the classroom

7.2.25 National Number Day. Children are invited to come to school wearing
something numerical.

7.2.25 - Maths session with parents. 8:45 - 9am in the classrooms.
11.2.25 SAFER INTERNET DAY

13.2.25 Book and Breakfast Year 1. 8:30am in the classroom
13.2.25 Valentine’s Disco - more details to follow

17.2.25 & 18.2.25 Parent/Teacher consultations - more details to follow

Executive Headteacher: Mrs A McClurey | Head of School: Mr N Bennett
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